
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Spring 2019 

IN LOVING MEMORY……. 
 
“GIVING IS NOT JUST ABOUT MAKING A DONATION, IT’S 
ABOUT MAKING A DIFFERENCE”  - KATHY CALVIN 
  
A community organization, the New Haven Scholarship Fund is grateful for the 
many donors that have supported its mission of providing scholarships to eligible 
New Haven students over the past 60 years.  Our supporters have donated time, 
energy and/or financial resources simply to make a difference in a young persons 
life.  You, are donors are our unsung heroes and we cannot  ever thank you enough!  
We would like to acknowledge some of those heroes who we have lost over the past 
couple of months. While you may no longer physically be with us, your legacy will 
continue through the students whose lives you have enriched.  
 

George Robert Chamberlin and his wife Anne Rochette 
Chamberlin were deeply devoted to encouraging and sup-
porting the hopes and dreams of others. Their love of the Arts, 
value placed on the importance of education, and belief in the 
equality of the human spirit, defined a set of core values that 
helped so many people. George, an Army veteran and later 
Media Vice President, who was an accomplished photogra-
pher and loved playing chess, and Anne, an Administrative 

Assistant, who loved the ballet, theatre, and fashion design, both recognized that 
the path to a better tomorrow was dependent on the opportunities provided to 
young people today. This truly caring couple strived to always step forward and 
make a difference in the future of others; this is their legacy.  

 
Cassandra D. Floyd Cross  - Raised in New Haven CT, Cassan-
dra was loved by many.  A 30 year employee of the Community 
Action Agency in New Haven, she made an indelible impact in 
the lives of many throughout her years there. She was also a 40 
year member of the Elm City Club and served as secretary of the 
New Haven Scholarship fund where she worked tirelessly to           
help youth as they pursued their educational goals.  

Alumni Spotlight 
Timothy S. Jones II, is a native of New Haven and a former 
DCF foster youth.  A 2008 graduate of Coop High and the Ed-
ucational Center for the Arts , he continued his education at 
Morehouse College where he received 2 degrees, a BA in Eng-
lish Literature and a BA in Drama.  He later attended Colum-
bia University where he completed his Masters Degree in 
Theatre Management production.  He currently serves as the 
Arts Director at Coop High.  Timothy shared that the scholar-
ship received from the NHSF was critical in allowing him to 
fulfill his educational goals and he is very grateful for what 
the scholarship has given him.  When he meets with students 
to discuss college and career goal he always directs them to 
the New Haven Scholarship Fund.   Timothy S. Jones II 

 

    IMPORTANT DATES: 
     May 1-2 The Great Give (see pg 2) 
       June 9 Award Ceremony 

 
Contact us: 
Email: newhavenscholarship @yahoo.com 
 
Mailing Address: 
New Haven Scholarship Fund 
P.O. Box 8936 
New Haven, CT 06532-8936 
 
Website: 
www.newhavenscholarshipfund.org 
 
Phone Number:  203-389-1622 

 

 

Margaret Ann Watley is 
regarded as a mentor to 
many.  She was one of the 
first teachers of color in 
CT where she taught Kin-
dergarten in the New Ha-
ven School system for 
over 30 years. She was 

not only a teacher but an advocate for students, 
teachers and women of color. She was a highly 
regarded leader in the community and was  
affiliated with numerous professional organiza-
tions, civic &  Community groups.  Mrs Watley 
was an avid supporter of the New Haven Schol-
arship fund for over …………..  

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
A SPECIAL HOLIDAY GIFT FROM METRO BUSINESS        

ACADEMY 
 

In what has become an annual tradition, the staff at New Haven’s Metro-
politan Business Academy has donated the proceeds of their 2018 holiday 
party raffle to the New Haven Scholarship Fund. “We are happy to be able 
to provide some financial support to The New Haven Scholarship Fund to 
provide scholarships to eligible New Haven students. It is particularly sat-
isfying that 100% of donations go to New Haven students.”  We know how 
much support the MBA staff give to their students every day. This dona-
tion to the Scholarship Fund is another very meaningful way to encourage 
their students’ dreams and aspirations. Thank you to the MBA staff! 

 
THE NEW HAVEN SCHOLARSHIP FUND CELEBRATES 

TEACHER JACK PAULISHEN 
 

Jack Paulishen, a teacher at Hillhouse High School has taught Civics and AP 
Government since 2002.  In honor of his long list of achievements with 
students and his work in the community, Hillhouse has recently dedicated 
the library’s multimedia room in his name.  He has made a huge difference 
in the lives of New Haven’s young people and his coworkers and his com-
munity wanted him to know it before it was too late to tell him.  Since 
1994 he has been battling malignant melanoma which is not responding 
to treatment.   Friends also partnered with the New Haven Scholarship 
Fund to establish the Jack Paulishen Endowed Scholarship providing the 
opportunity to continue his legacy and making a huge impact on future 
students’ lives. Paulishen said he was “totally surprised” and “absolutely 
overwhelmed” to hear from his friends. Despite his diagnosis, he said he 
feels “incredibly lucky” for the life he’s lived.     
To donate to the Jack Paulishen Endowed Scholarship please visit 
www.newhavenscholarshipfund.org 

 

DONATE $5 THROUGH THE GREAT GIVE AND HELP US 
WIN UP TO $10,000!    

The Great Give is a community-wide giving 
event benefiting Greater New Haven's non-
profits.  The giving period is May1-May 2, 
2019 from 8am-8pm.  The organization with 
the greatest number of new donors can win 
a prize up to $10,000!  That’s $10,000 for 
additional scholarships for our students! 
Make sure you select NHSF. Your donation can be as little as $5!   
       Go to www.thegreatgive.org 

 

 
 

HOW TO DONATE  
You can mail your donation to: 
New Haven Scholarship Fund 

P.O. Box 8936 
New Haven, Ct. 06532-8936 

 
OR 

 
 Donate by Pay Pal or credit card on 

our website:  
newhavenscholarshipfund.org 

   
        OR 
 

www.amazonsmile.com  
 

 (When you shop on AmazonSmile,       
the AmazonSmile Foundation will       
donate 0.5% of the purchase price       

of  eligible products to the                     
charitable organization of  your 

choice.) 
 
                    OR 

 
Donate through the Great Give 

  

 
THE NEW HAVEN  

SCHOLASRHIP FUND  
HONORED! 

 
On April 6, 2019, The New Haven 
Scholarship Fund will receive the 
Delta Sigma Theta Sorority 2019   
Educational Enhancement Com-
munity Award. Our organizations 
share the same vision of promoting 
students through scholarship. We 
are proud  and to be recognized, and 
share our success with all of our 
New Haven Scholarship community! 


